
 

 

Lancaster pLayers ireLand trip 2025 

tuesday, december 3 

12:15-1:00pm 

 

 

 

 

The Lancaster Players are thrilled to announce an upcoming trip to Dublin, Ireland, in July of 

2025. They will have the honor of performing Samuel Beckett's seminal work, "Waiting for 

Godot," at the historic Ardgillan Castle. This is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to tread the 

boards in a venue steeped in history, bringing to life a play that has captivated audiences for 

generations. We invite all interested students to attend our interest meeting, where we will discuss 

the details of the trip, the audition process, and the enriching cultural experiences that await us in 

Ireland. Don't miss out on the chance to be part of this extraordinary theatrical adventure! (Food 

will be provided!!!) 

 

             contact uscLpLrs@maiLbox.sc.edu for more information 
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